
Hibs aim to improve matchday
experience  for  disabled
supporters

Hibs  have  extended  an  invite  to  the   Hibernian  Disabled
Supporters’ Association (HDSA) to the first HDSA meeting of
the new season.

The committee of the HDSA are all season ticket holders and
are  looking  to  increase  awareness  of  the  role  that  they
perform within the club and how they can assist all season
ticket holders.

HDSA aim to represent the interests of disabled supporters of
the club and improve their match day experience by working
closely with the board to deliver a range of key objectives.

The first HDSA meeting of the season is due to take place on
Monday 10th August at 7pm in the Gallery of the West Stand at
Easter Road.  At the meeting the committee members will be
presenting  their  ideas  on  key  objectives  for  the  seasons
ahead.

All  supporters  are  welcome  along  to  the  meeting  on
Monday. Fans who can’t make it along but would like more
information on HDSA should contact them on info@hdsa.org.uk or
check out their website www.hdsa.org.uk where you can join for
just £5 for the coming season.
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